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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



15th May 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Reception’s Class 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of the times that Reception’s class start their classes each morning. Please can you ensure that your child is dropped off for 8.45am each morning and collected by their classroom doors at 3.05pm.

We have noticed an increasing number of children coming into the class later. Some children are missing vital sessions at the start of each morning and sometimes find it hard to keep up with the lesson which is impacting on their learning.
School attendance is vital to ensure that children remain safe, and achieve their full potential and improve life chances.  

We would appreciate it if you could endeavour to ensure your child/ren are on time every day.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to myself or the reception class teachers. 

Yours Sincerely 
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Mr J Murgatroyd 

Head Teacher  
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